
WORTH & MITCHELL COUNTY JOINT BOARD MINUTES
JANUARY 29, 2007

The Worth County and Mitchell County boards of supervisors met at 11:43 a.m. 
at the Worth County Courthouse, Northwood, IA. All members were present.  Also 
present was County Engineer Jim Hyde.

Discussed combing bids for two road projects to help save costs. Bid letting will 
be the second week of March. Motion by Marreel, second by Voaklander to proceed with 
the ethanol road paving project and to tie in with Worth County’s project. Roll call vote: 
all ayes.

County Engineer Jim Hyde announced that he would be retiring effective March 
30, 2007. Both Chairs will get together in March to discuss options.   

The joint meeting adjourned at 12:10 P.M.
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